
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 

June 16, 2023           (941)575-5050 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

 

The City of Punta Gorda Parks and Grounds crews have repaired the Interactive Fountain in 

Laishley Park.  The fountain will be open through the weekend.  On Monday, crews will inspect 

the fountain to see if the repairs are functioning correctly and if any other issues may have 

appeared.  The hopes are that the fountain will be able to remain open until the larger project has 

begun. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 

the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: June 16, 2023 
  

E-mail:  City Council 

 
 
 
 

 
 


